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Seaside Basin Aquifer Storage and Recovery (ASR) Project -- no operation during
Water Year (WY) 2014 period
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To: "Keeling, Matt@Waterboards (Matt.Keeling@waterboards.ca.gov)" <Matt.Keeling@waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Jonathan Lear <jlear@mpwmd.net>

Hi Matthew,

This is a brief message to provide a status update on the Seaside Basin ASR project. Normally at this time of the year we
would be finishing up preparation of a technical report to provide to your office that summarizes operations during the
preceding year, in this case WY 2014. However, WY 2014 was a critically-dry year with no Carmel River flows available
above minimum bypass flow requirements during the winter diversion season. Accordingly, no ASR operations occurred
in WY 2014 and therefore a summary of operations report has not been prepared for that year.

Even though there is no summary report for WY 2014, the ASR project was operated in WY 2015 and we will be
preparing a summary report for this year. In that report, we intend to include data from the network of ASR water-level
monitoring wells that will span both WY 2014 and 2015. We are planning to have the WY 2015 summary report to your
office as much as possible before the July 1, 2016 due date.

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
Regards,

--Joe

Joseph Oliver, PG, CHg

Water Resources Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
P.O. Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942-0085

(831) 658-5640 office

(831) 644-9560 fax
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